
 
 
 
 

Monthly Committee Report –  November 09, 2021 
 

Submit Report to:  lwsccouncilofexcellence@gmail.com 
 
Committee:   Safety     
Officer/Chair:     Vacant    
Committee Members:    Anna Marie Baity, Sherry Cooper, Joyce Harts, 
Chico Hill, Patricia Jackson, Frankie Pendergrass and Dorothy Wright  
   
1. Activities Completed for the Previous Month:     

• Participated in monthly COE meeting on October 12, 2021. 
• No activities or report as LWSC is still closed due to coronavirus. 

     
2. Activities Planned for the Future:  

• TBA once LWSC reopens. 
  
3. Motion/Stated for COE Executive Committee Consideration, 
 Resolution and/or Recommendations:  None at this time. 

 
4. Action/Approval Required by the COE Executive Committee: 
 No. 
 
5. Action/Approval Required by the LWSC Staff:  Yes. 
 

• Request the LWSC Staff approve and schedule a Virtual Safety 
Training Class for members. 
 

• Request action from the LWSC Staff to coordinate Ventilation for 
the Arts and Pottery Rooms (fumes are a safety issue). 
 

• Request action from the LWSC Staff to provide Onsite Trauma 
Kits, in designated areas. 
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• Request action from the LWSC Staff to provide Escape Route 
Maps and Safety Information throughout the facility.  

 
6.   Opportunities for Celebration:  None. 

•  
 

 
 

 
 


